Fred Oswald

Because cruise ships dirty burn heavy fuel oil, their exhaust is a serious environmental problem.
Allowing "scrubbers" that convert air pollution to water pollution is NOT an acceptable solution.

Please protect the waters of Puget Sound and the marine wildlife that depends on these waters from
this foul pollution. Ban scrubbers.



